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William and Lucy (Graziano) Maniscalco were proud to live in Westfield.  During their marriage of 65 

years, they raised three children here.  William was the owner of Valley Upholstery in Westfield for 60 

years.  The Maniscalco family attended St. Mary’s Church, and Lucy was a member of its Rosary Sodality.  

William belonged to the Westfield Stamp Club, exhibited his original art work at local shows, and was a 

past Commander of the local Coast Guard Auxiliary.  They enjoyed being part of this community. 

 As they grew older, William and Lucy felt strongly that they wanted to give something back to 

Westfield.  In 1998, with the help of their son, Bill, the Maniscalco Family Memorial Trust with Citizens’ 

Scholarship Foundation was established.  Every year thereafter, Lucy Maniscalco would eagerly attend 

our annual Awards Night to learn who received their generous scholarship.  She was proud that her 

family could help a Westfield student.  William and Lucy both died in 2004, but the kindness of their 

family will live on through this scholarship. 
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